
From:   
Sent: 20 September 2022 13:31 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: FW: Rock Common Quarry 
 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Reference your recent email regarding an extension of time within which the planning application 
for Rock Common Quarry is to be considered, please accept this email as the applicants agreement 
to an extension until 11 January 2023. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
M G Metcalfe  
LLB (Hons] DipArb FRICS 
 




